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DepEd MEMORANDUM
No. 335 , s. 2010

RESCHEDULING THE ADMINISTRATION OF THE SY 2010-2011
NATIONAL CAREER ASSESSMENT EXAMINATION (NCAE)

To: Undersecretaries
Assistant Secretaries
Bureau Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintenderits
Heads, Public and Private Secondary Schools

1. The Department of Education (DepEd) through the National Education
Testing and Research Center (NETRC) announces the rescheduling of the
administration of the National Career Assessment Examination for SY 2010-2011.
The test shall be administered on September 29, 2010 instead of August 25,
2010 as mentioned in DepEd Order No. 26, s. 2010 and DepEd Memorandum No.
319, s. 2010, to all fourth year students both from public and private secondary
schools nationwide.

2. For more information, please contact the Office of the Director, NETRC at
telephone nos.: (02) 631-6921 or (02) 633-7254.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
./
BR. ARMIN A. LUISTRO FSC
Secretary
References:

DepEd Order: (No. 26, s. 2010)
DepEd Memorandum: (No. 319, s. 2010)
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“EFA 2015: Karapatan ng Lahat, Pananagutan ng Lahat!



